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Question from Mr Roy Messenger  

To Councillor Laura Mayes, Cabinet Member for Children, Education and Skills 

Question (P18-03) 

Following our meeting with the council in 2016, can you confirm what progress has 

been made to track down the former pupils of Clouds House, the children from 

Wiltshire who were sent to the schools and members of staff who worked in the 

Badgeworth Group of schools? 

Response 

I can confirm that Wiltshire Council is supporting the police with their investigation.  As 

this is an ongoing police investigation, we are unable to comment further at this stage 

however we continue to work with partners on this investigation. 

 


